

8060 165th Avenue N.E., Suite 100 Redmond, WA 98052-3981 425 558 4224 Fax: 425 376 0596 www.nwccu.org

August 5, 2010

Dr. Richard W. Lariviere President 110 Johnson Hall University of Oregon Eugene, OR 97403-1226

Dear President Lariviere:

On behalf of the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities, I am pleased to inform you that the progress report submitted by the University of Oregon was accepted. The Commission was satisfied that progress had been made regarding Recommendations 1 and 7 of the Spring 2007 Comprehensive Evaluation Report. This matter was the subject of Commission correspondence dated July 31, 2009.

Best wishes for a rewarding academic year.

Sincerely,

Sandra E. Elman

President

SEE: rb

cc:

Dr. David R. Hubin, Senior Assistant to the President